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January 17, 1992

Mr. Jay Greenwood
Fair Political Practices Commission
P.O. Box 807
Sacramento, CA 95812-0807

Dear Mr. Greenwood:
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I am writing to confirm our telephone conversation of
January 16, 1992 .

Yesterday, I indicated to you that I currently have an
active campaign committee and bank account which f opened
and established prior to my electj.on to the ontario City
Council in November of 1990. I told you that since the
election I have done some fundraising to extinguish a
campaign debt and raise some funds for expenses during my
term of office. You, as well as others in your organiz-
ation, indicated that this was no problem utilizing the
existing committee.

I inguired about the mechanism I should use to raise funds
for my re-election campaign in 1994. Specifically, I wanted
to know if I should open a new bank account and committee,
or, amend the existing committee and account via forms 501
and 502. You inquired and told me that f should use the
existing organization and account and file the amended forms
indicating the 1994 election date. You said that this would
be appropriate if I was not carryj-ng a debt from my last
campaign.

Per your advice, I am enclosing the amended forms 501 and
502 you requested.

I would like to express my appreciation for your assistance
in clearing up my confusion on this matter.
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